
 
 
 
 
 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 

CN06-G-014 
 
TO:  Nutrition Service Directors 
 
FROM:  Dan McMillan, Director, Nutrition and Transportation Unit 
 
DATE:   April 28, 2006 
 
SUBJECT: Buy American Provision – Additional Guidance 
 
 
The U.S. Department of Agriculture has recently issued additional guidance regarding the 
implementation of the Buy American Provision of the National School Lunch Act relating to 
procurement for the operation of the federal Child Nutrition Programs.  They are attached in a Q&A 
format.  This additional guidance supplements our memo of January 8, 2003, Update #2 to Federal 
Procurement Standards (CN03-G-007), which can also be found on our website: 
 

http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutrimemos.htm 
 
Please contact our office if you have any questions.  We can be reached at 303.866.6661, or 888-
245-6092 outside of the Denver metro area. 
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